

Pre-Kindergarten School Supply List

Dear Pre-Kindergarten Parents,

Below is a supply list for your child for the 2017-2018 school year:

- Backpack (full size to hold a folder, lunch box, etc)
- Lunch box
- 2 two pocket plastic folders (this will hold your child's daily work, please write name on the folder)
- Small box of 8 count crayons (primary colors)
- Glue sticks
- Box of Kleenex
- Extra set of clothes in case of any accidents (spills, paints, etc)
- A small pillow, blanket, favorite small stuffed animal if you wish for rest time (to be sent home each Friday for washing)

Below are some WISH LIST items that the classroom would benefit from to start the year:

- Extra glue sticks
- Clorox/Lysol Wipes
- Paper towels
- Plastic Spoons
- Plastic drinking cups

Please be sure to write your child's name on everything: coats, sweatshirts, sweatpants, backpacks and lunch boxes. Children will need a snack with a drink and lunch with a drink every day. We are a peanutaware school, so no peanut butter or products with tree nuts can be sent to school.

Thank you for your support and cooperation.

We are looking forward to a wonderful year!

Fondly,

Mrs. Smith & Mrs. Vadasz